
 
 

STAFFING IMPACT REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 

 
 
To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 
From:  Victoria Buckland, Acting City Manager 
 
Date:  June 5, 2025 
 
Subject: O-21-25: Annapolis Harbor Lines at 423 Chester Avenue on Back Creek 
 

 
 
Purpose of legislation 
The purpose of this legislation is to change the Annapolis harbor line on Back Creek at 423 
Chester Avenue in the vicinity of the Safe Harbor Annapolis piers; and matters generally related 
to harbor lines. 
 
Impact of legislation on staffing 
This ordinance will not immediately impact the staffing needs of the City. 
 
Prepared by , Acting Harbormaster Tyler Northfield
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